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SACRED HEART PARISH  

PART OF THE BAYSIDE CATHOLIC MISSION 
Frs. David Cartwright and Dean Mathieson, our joint pastors, send out a         

communication each week which will be posted on our website along with the 

weekly Bulletin. You are encouraged to read the letter from Fr David posted on 
the bulletins page, it is very informative, and one of the few ways to be         
connected during this time of isolation. 
please download this weeks ‘‘From the Pastors” to see more on:  
 

The various Parish groups and initiatives including the appointment of 

our  business manager  Mr Charlie Mellican. 

Meetings for Mission and Stewardship teams 

Outdoor gatherings - opening the opportunity for baptisms,  

reconciliation and prayer. 

A letter from Cardinal Robert Sarah, Prefect of the Congregation of 
Divine Worship in Rome, addressing the present situation. 
 

Details on how you can support our Communities 

Updates on recent zoom meetings. 
 

The Safeguarding Committee—working to safeguard our communities. 
 

The parishes of the Bayside Mission are committed to creating and 

maintaining safe and nurturing environments for all young and          

vulnerable people.  

SUNDAY MASSES :                 
Mass will be streamed each Sunday from one of the churches of the Bayside Mission  

group.  This Sunday, Mass will be streamed from Stella Maris, Beaumaris 

Sunday Mass will be on the website, Facebook page and YouTube channel. 

To access this Mass, please go to the combined parish website: 

www.baysidecatholicmission.org 
There is also a link on the Sacred Heart homepage to the new website, just click on 

the blue circle of Bayside Catholic Mission. 

To enrich your attendance in the online Mass:  
there is an excellent resource prepared by the     
Australian Bishops to help us participate in online   
liturgy and is easily accessed on the bulletins page on 
our website.  It contains all the readings and prayers, 
along with some reflections, and  suggestions for 
personal  prayer. It can also be accessed each week 
at: https://catholic.org.au/prayathome#Sunday 

Parish Forum 
Also on the bulletins page, you can download the slides from the 
presentation on 16 September by Lorraine McCarthy. 



PARISH OFFICE: 
Due to the current Stage 4 Covid19 restrictions,  

the Parish Office is not attended.   

If you need a priest, contact St Joan of Arc Brighton on 9593 1703,  

or St Mary’s  Hampton on 9521 0990. 

If you want to inform the Sacred Heart office of anything; request for prayers for the 

sick, or any administrative request, please email the parish : Sandringham@cam.org.au  

The parish email is monitored regularly and issues will be attended to or relayed to 

whomever is responsible, in the most timely manner possible. 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

St Mary's Hampton Annual Fundraiser  
in support of BASP 

Friday 9th October 7.30pm to 9.30pm 

The Trivia Night has been a fun community  occasion 
for many years. COVID restrictions mean we can't gather 
in the usual way, so this year will be online for the first 
time.  
We can still have a convivial night of brain-bending trivia 
and support the Brigidine Asylum Seeker   

Project. For further details please go to the website:   

CATHOLIC CARE   are offering a pre marriage 
programme in the comfort of your own home. 
Whilst it is a tricky time to be planning a       
wedding, couples are encouraged to see pre-
marriage education as a gift to their relationship. 
FOCCUS couples are really appreciating the 
chance to go deeper into their relationship to  
prepare not only for their wedding day, but for 
their marriage. 
Couples will find booking and payment details for 
remote FOCCUS on   
https://www.ccam.org.au/page/24/pre-marriage-
education-programs.  

CARE CALLS 
Over the past few weeks, members of 
the Social Justice Group and other   
volunteers have been making phone 
contact with parishioners who may be 
isolated or lonely, to assure them that 
they have not been forgotten by the 
parish.  All of us are missing attending 
Mass and interacting with others in our 
Sacred Heart community.   
Some parishioners have support from 
family, friends or neighbours but all 
those we phoned appreciated a  
friendly chat.   
If you would like someone to contact 
you, please let us know. 
Ring Judy on 0419 311 255 or email 
judith@jml.net.au 

'Pondering Grief - Reflection event via Zoom',  
Saturday 17 Oct 2020, 10am-1pm (AEST). Facilitated by Counsellor/
Supervisor/Educator Linda Espie, this event provides the opportunity to 
reflect on and honour our inner life of change and transition.  
With creative, space and gentle guiding support, this workshop will offer 
a sacred place for the breadth of human experiencing and spirit to 
guide  individual exploration.  
Limited to 10 participants. Cost $30. Bookings and payment via  
Trybooking at https://www.trybooking.com/BLUEA    
For more information, contact holsc@bigpond.com or tel 9890 1101. 

Staying connected 
while staying apart 

https://www.ccam.org.au/page/24/pre-marriage-education-programs
https://www.ccam.org.au/page/24/pre-marriage-education-programs
mailto:judith@jml.net.au
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    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

Please include in your prayers 

THE  SICK: Denis Sime, Stella Tomczak, Tim Ward, Joan Mason, Nancy Camera,   

Tyler Neighbour,    Nancy   Curran,   Brian Curran,    Dianne    Button,    Marissa 

Daicos,   John Mott,  Louise Tonna,  Gary Murphy   

DECEASED:   Doreen Dunlop , Margaret Cahill 

 

ANNIVERSARIES :  Chris Mainwaring, Fr Vin Curran, Mary Russell, Br Andrew, 

Pat Watson, Joyce Leeden, Tim McCarthy, Catherine Walsh, Agnes Dalton, Viola 

McColl, Phyllis Norton 

COLLECTION  COUNTERS, CHURCH  PREPARATION  TEAMS       

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS, LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  
 

All rosters temporarily suspended     Volunteers not required until further notice.   

The way 
you think is 
not God’s 
way but 
man’s 

Gracious God, We give thanks anew for your providence and 

presence. We prayerfully seek your grace, amidst COVID-19 

here and overseas. We pray for those in need of healing. We 

pray for your peace with those who are anxious or grieving. 

We pray you will continue to strengthen and sustain all those 

who are serving in response. We pray for your Holy Spirit’s  

discernment amidst the many choices and decisions facing our 

national, community and medical leaders. We pray we each 

might see quickly what more we can do to help those who are 

vulnerable. This prayer for our nation in the family of nations, 

with all that is on our hearts, we gather now and pray through 

Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen.  

As a small way of being spiritually united as members of the Bayside Mission, 
we are suggesting that each family or household might pray this prayer each 

Wednesday night.  
As we do this, we unite ourselves spiritually with our fellow parishioners, and all 

people of goodwill, in our communities as we pray for each other. 

UNITED TOGETHER IN PRAYER 


